March 12, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to confirm that Tanja Meyle worked as an intern at LOT-EK from January 1% to March 31%, 2006.

During that period of time Tanja worked on a number of project creating working models and presentation models.
She also worked on the design of a new portfolio for the office and on various website updates and expansions.

Tanja is talented and works efficiently and independently. She has a wonderful energy and is a great team player.
She was such a great asset to the studio environment that it was hard for all of us to see her go at the end of her

internship.

I am available to discuss Tanja’s performance at any time. Please, do not hesitate to call me with any questions at

(212) 255-9326.

Sincerely,

Giuseppe Lignano

AR
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